


lines that dilute our voices.

South Asians are the fastest-growing minority population in Texas. District lines were drawn 10 years
ago. Our community has grown exponentially since then. It is critical that we participate in the process
to allow our collective voices to be documented. We all want our voices to be heard in determining the
future of our families and communities.

By proposing to redraw lines in unnatural formations to splinter high density South Asian populations  and dilute it
with more rural
areas will ensure that there will never be fair representation of our voices. South Asian Americans have fueled the
economic,
community and educational growth in this area, please do not silence our voices by drawing unfair lines.
Please respect Section 2 of the Voting Rights Act which is a nationwide prohibition against voting
practices and procedures, (including redistricting plans) that discriminate on the basis of race, color, or
membership in a minority group)




